
Jennifer McCarty 
TO DEQ

This breif letter is in regards to the Monita Divide project.
I believe all the studies and technological input has been
done. The time involved for this project has taken a very long time
to come to fruition.
I believe this project and the prepardness that will be in place 
by DEQ and the companies involved have the best interest in a clean 
environment. With that said, the area of lands involved will be beneficial 
to the growth and prosperity of the surrounding counties.
The modern day technology that is the codes of DEQ should be sufficient to adequately 
protect the area from any toxins that may occur. 
I hope we can move forward very soon in development of these lands with ambitions 
to expand. 
Thank you for your time and consideration of this letter.

Sincerely,

Jennifer McCarty
Fremont County Commissioner


